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FIXTURES FOR YOUR DIARY

DATE VENUE TIME EVENT VERSUS

Sunday,
18th Feb 2018

Shooters 5-a- side,
Rayley Lane,Epping

16.00 50+ Tournament Various

Sunday,13th 
May 2018

Margate FC, Margate 12.00 Dave Bambridge 
Memorial Cup

Various

IMPORTANT

As usual please check on the website for further information on the above fixtures.
Unless otherwise advised please arrive at the venue at least 30 minutes prior to kick-off to allow for
registration, changing etc.
If you have been selected for any match, please make sure you notify your team manager without
delay if you are unable to play for whatever reason.
It is compulsory to wear shin pads for all tournaments and events.  Referees are instructed that
anyone not wearing them will not be allowed to play.

Please make sure that you confirm your availability or reply to Terry's emails a.s.a.p. so that team
selections etc. can be made without any unnecessary delay.



RECENT MATCHES

Tuesday 7  th   November 2017 – Chelmsford Whites 1 : 3 Chelmsford Clarets
In our own version of “El Classico” the Clarets managed to overcome a strong Whites team in their
final match of the season. The result enabled Clarets to cement second place in the 2017 inaugural
Essex Walking Football League.
Match report: http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3899983

 CLARETS       WHITES

Sunday 12  th   November 2017 – Essex W F League 50+ @ Shooters
The 50+ team played 3 games in this recent tournament.
Match report: http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3886658

Saturday 25  th   November 2017 – Concord Rangers 50+ tournament
Match report t.b.a.

KIT

Team shirts & shorts are issued for all matches & tournaments. It is essential that all kit is returned 
as instructed, either handed back immediately after a match or, if requested, washed and brought 
back to the next training session and placed in the correct kit bag. Please do not just leave your kit 
without advising Gary that it is being returned as above. This will ensure that all the kit is then 
available for the next event. If you have any questions about returning kit please contact Gary at one
of the training sessions or any other committee member if he is not around.

OTHER NEWS

Christmas drink -   On Tuesday 19th December we are having a get together from 12.00 in the
upstairs  room at the clubhouse.  All  players are welcome to come along for a drink and a chat
immediately following the usual Tuesday morning training session. Snacks will be provided and
your first  drink will  be courtesy of CCWFC. Please try to  come along whether you are at  the
training session or not, it would be great to also see some of the faces that haven't been able to make
it along for a while.



Chelmsford City Christmas Raffle – 
Please make sure that any outstanding ticket stubs and cash are returned to Gary without delay.
Remember all profits from the tickets that we sell go directly to our Walking Football Club.

Xmas meal-
For those of you attending the Xmas meal at Bartella's Restaurant in Margaretting, just a reminder
that the evening starts at 7.30pm. Please contact Mark if you require any further details.

Essex Walking Football League 2018
All players should hopefully have received the email  from Peter on 3rd December outlining the
proposals for next year's league. Thank you if you have already replied indicating which age groups
you would be interested in representing. If you haven't already done so then please let Peter know
by 14th December latest.

TRAINING DATES & TIMES

Tuesday 10.00 to 12.00 outside on the 3G pitch at Melbourne Park (boots with moulded studs must 
be worn – no trainers of any type are allowed).
Thursday 11.00 – 13.00 inside at Chelmsford Sports Centre.

Important – Please note there will be NO TRAINING session on Tuesday 26th December but the 
indoor session is on as usual on Thursday 28th Dec at 11.00am to allow you all to run (walk?) off 
some of the Christmas pud!

Always remember to check on the Chelmsford City Walking FC website for further up to date 
information as these times and dates can be changed due to tournaments etc.

The committee members would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year!

REMEMBER - NO RUNNING!!

GEORGE KEOGH
email: georgekeogh@hotmail.com

USEFUL LINKS
Walking Football United:  http://www.walkingfootballunited.co.uk/
Chelmsford City Walking FC:  http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556
Essex Walking Football League: https://www.essexwalkingfootballleague.org/
Chelmsford City FC: http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/


